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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: H K <presunity@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 3:46 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Laura Jelinek
Subject: 889 Euclid

Dear	Marcia	Moermond,		
		
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	help	and	understanding.	I	have	been	working	diligently	and	non‐stop,	
although	the	record	setting	cold	and	snow	has	made	it	extremely	difficult.	It	is	the	worst	time	of	year	for	
all	this	to	snowball,	excuse	the	pun.	I	reached	out	to	several	organizations,	family,	and	friends.		Thank	God	
and	all	good	forces	together	for	some	financing.	I	am	happy	to	say	we	have	a	plan	to	deal	with	the	yard,	
specifically,	first	and	foremost	the	tires.		
		
As	mentioned	in	the	hearing,	I	have	taking	charge	and	am	making	executive	decisions,	with	all	due	
respect	to	my	dying	father	and	absent	family	members.	I	am	not	going	to	Mississippi	to	tend	to	him	nor	
anywhere	else	until	this	is	resolved.		We	will	get	this	done.	I	have	contacted	several	outfits	that	deal	with	
these	types	of	emergency	situations.		I	entered	into	an	agreement:	
																																																																																	
																																								Auction	Masters	
																																								19150	Territorial	Road	
																																								Osseo,	MN	55369		
		
																																							Owner/Auctioneer	Greg	Christians	
																																								763‐428‐2271	
																																									
		
They	will	be	handling	the	removal,	sale	and/or	disposal.	Jaque	Movers	will	begin	Thursday,	December	23,	
2016.	They	will	be	done	January	13,	2016,	due	to	Holidays	and	scheduling.	
		
Thank	you	again	for	working	with	us	through	these	difficult	times.	
	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	need	anything	else.	
 
Ken Hamblin 


